
Good morning, 

 

Well, it's taken almost two years to reach this stage but we will finally be holding an official kickoff for the Wilson 

Alumni Association. Officers will be hosting a Memorabilia Tent on Friday, 10/8, during the Homecoming football 

game. Kick-off is at 7 PM, and the tent will be located near the Concession Stand inside the stadium. We will have old 

yearbooks, varsity jackets and sweaters, photographs, diplomas, trophies and more, on display. We will also be 

conducting a Membership Drive that night, for anyone who would like to join the Association. 

 

Since we are waiting on our 501(c)(3) paperwork to finish processing, we are still unable to collect donations or dues, 

but please know that is next on the horizon. Attached is a graphic that may be used to help spread the word about 

Homecoming and the Alumni Association Kickoff. Please feel free to post on social media... we'd love to see a lot of 

alumni attend 

 

Thanks and Go Lakemen! 

Maureen Mahar 

Class of 1987 

 

PS. If you're receiving this email, you are already a member of the Association. Feel free to share this membership 

link with other alumni though: https://www.wilsoncsd.org/Page/947 


